Privada

March 20, 2020

To whom it may concern:

This letter is to serve as authorization for Byran Dyche with Buzzard Construction to submit application
to the city in regards to changes to monument sign at Villas at La Privada Apartments located at 5324
San Mateo Blvd NE Albuquerque, NM 87109.

Thank you,

Natg Carlson
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